
Dear Community Partner,
The Child Advocacy Center of Northern New York, a program of the Victim’s Assistance
Center, is hosting our Annual Masquerade Ball on April 1, 2023 to honor local heroes who
work tirelessly to fight child abuse in our community. In 2021 we served 1,294 children
between Jefferson, St. Lawrence & Lewis Counties.

Our agency works with all local law enforcement, child protective services, prosecutors, and
medical providers in a multidisciplinary team approach. The services that a child receives at
the Child Advocacy Center include medical examinations, forensic interviews, case
management, advocacy, and therapy. All of these services are provided to the child victim
and their non-offending caregivers free of charge to ensure they receive the help they need
to heal from their trauma. 

We would greatly appreciate any silent auction items (baskets, gift cards, services,
merchandise, etc.) you can donate to help us unmask child abuse in our community. Should
you make a donation for the silent auction, your business will be recognized on auction
displays at the event. All donations are tax deductible.. We are hoping to wrap up all silent
auction donation items by Friday, March 17, 2023.

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to reach out
to me. On behalf of our staff, board members, multidisciplinary team, the community, and
the survivors we serve, thank you for your consideration.

  Thank you for your continued support. 
If you are interested, please fill out the attached form.

For more information, contact 
Development Director: Kristin Proven 
(315) 755-1434 or kristinp@vacjc.com
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We would love to support the Child Advocacy Center of NNY,
a program of the Victims Assistance Center with the
following item(s) for your silent auction:

I am interested in supporting the project through a monetary
donation to support the agency.
To arrange a monetary donation via cash or credit card, please contact
Development Director, Kristin Proven (315) 755-1434 or you can mail your check to
Victims Assistance Center - 418 Washington Street, Watertown NY 13601                        

BUSINESS NAME:

ADDRESS:

EMAIL ADDRESS:

PHONE NUMBER:

The Victims Assistance Center of Jefferson County is a non-profit organization dedicated to
protecting individuals who have experienced crimes including child abuse, domestic violence,

and sexual assaults in Jefferson, St. Lawrence & Lewis Counties.
Please schedule an appointment for your donation 

by calling Kristin (315 )755-1434
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RETAIL AMOUNT OF ITEM(S) DONATED: $


